Schoolcomms

all together, smarter

CHANGE OF DATE - YEAR 5 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO DARTMOOR
OTTERS AND BUTTERFLY SANCTUARY

To Prime Parents of: (X

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Please note the date of the educational visit to Dartmoor Otters and Butterfly Sanctuary is Wednesday
29th March, and not Tuesday 28th March as the original email stated.

Apologies for any confusion caused.

Kind regards,
Mrs Amanda Singer
Administrator
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www.woodlandfederation.org,uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You
should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use
of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.



